From:

Sent: Monday, 8 July 2019 4:17 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Potential Dropped Object Mitigation
Attachments: Copy of NE PDO Register - 180618 JDM.xlIsx

Hello |

Inclusive to this mornings discussion relating to PDO’s, here is what we do in fact know as contained within the
register along with additional work brought forward as a result of the Dropped object incident on the 30/6/2019.
Inclusive to the information already known we have initiated the following on NE:

To answer the question do we understand the corrosion risk. Yes we do, however we do need to go back and
confirm if there are changes.

Regards

d: GG - 51 s 6109 4000

a: Level 11, 99 St Georges Terrace, Perth WA 6000
p: PO Box Z5118, Perth WA 6831
es W: upstreamps.com

Connect with us on LinkedIn. Looking for your next challenge? Register to work with us.

UPSTREAM PS HAS RELOCATED TO ST GEORGES TERRACE.
Please update your records with our new address.
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Please consider the environment before printing his e-mail notice



This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the use of the addressee. If you have received this in error please notify the sender and delete it. You
must not disclose its contents if you are not the intended recipient. Upstream Production Solutions Pty Ltd does not warrant that the communication is free of viruses or
other defects and accepts no liability for loss or damage that may result from this communication. Personal views or opinions are solely those of the author and not of
Upstream Production Solutions Pty Ltd. By communicating with anyone at Upstream Production Solutions Pty Ltd by email, you consent to the monitoring or interception

of such email by Upstream Production Solutions Pty Ltd as permitted by law.












































